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THE BOWLERS BUZZ

Join us for an evening of fun, laughter and friendly
competition as the sun sets on the greens. Enjoy a
complimentary burger in a relaxed atmosphere with a cool
evening breeze and good vibes. Grab your friends and roll
into the action, scan QR code and reserve your spot today.

PROUDLY SPONSORED BY BLUECARE
RESIDENTIAL AGED CARE & COMMUNITY SERVICES



Don’t forget to check out our Facebook
and Instagram pages to keep up to date

with what’s on! 
When you stop in, grab a quick snap with
your crew and tag us to let us know you

were here!

@NoosaLawnsClub #noosalawnsclub

Monday & Thursday - 

Chicken Schnitzel with
Chips and Salad 
or Veg $16 (Parmy $20,
Lamb Cutlets $20)

Weekly - 
Duck Fried Rice $18

Deep Fried Banana Ice-
Cream $10

Are you the next big winner of a 
Half-Day Fishing Charter?!

We will be giving away this awesome prize
on the last Friday of every month thanks to
Deep Sea Fishing Co Noosa. Drawn at
7:30pm.

Simply swipe your members card at the
kiosk between 3pm & 7pm every Friday to
earn entries! Live music, Members Draw and
Raffles every Friday! 

Friday GIVEAWAY!

Club Promotions:

Drop in and try our flavourful freshly
roasted coffee today!  Treat yourself to
a delicious slice of cake while you’re
here!

Coffee & Cake combo available daily:

Members - $7.50
Non-members $8.50

Bistro Specials:













Thank you to our 
Club Sponsors:
Thanks to our sponsors at 
Carshop Cooroy.
Andrew is offering a $100 donation to
the club for every car bought by a
member!

Dallas Furner 
Plastering

EVERY WEDNESDAY AND FRIDAY NIGHT!

Raffle tickets on sale from 5:30pm 
Members Draw & Raffles drawn at 7pm.

With delicious meat trays, fruit trays and
club vouchers up for grabs, don't miss
out on your chance to WIN!

Members must be present to win. 
Terms and Conditions apply.

$1000 JACKPOT must be won on
Wednesday February 19 if not won
prior. Bookings recommended.

RAFFLES & 
MEMBERS DRAW!



Good luck to our 6 teams playing in the Great
8's competition - remember it is a privilege
and an honour to play for our great club no
matter where you’re picked to play.

Monthly Meeting Discussion Points

BlueCare Day on Friday 28th March 
All members urged to register and play the
evening with BlueCare sponsoring the event
and paying for 100 participants. Entry fee
includes BBQ burger and green fees.

Corporate Bowls 
Commencing Friday March 7th for 6 weeks.
Heads of Noosa sponsoring the event. Entry's
open on the website and via QR code.

Strategic Plan framework finalised and a copy
will be issued to full members in the coming
weeks.

December trade was very strong however the
renovations did slow our last quarters profits.

Good Bowling 

 
Dallas Furner
President

TNBC Presidents Report
Hello Members,

What a great night we had at our Grand
Opening, launching our new outdoor area and
new lights. A special thanks to our Local
Member Sandy Bolton, Mayor Frank Wilkie and
Club Patron Michael O’Connor for their time
and for making an effort to attend this event.
Unfortunately, Federal Member Lew O’Brien was
called out last minute and was unable to
attend. I’d also like to thank all the members
who attended and participated to make the
night a special occasion for us all. 

Thanks to Mick Gardner Building Group for a
great job with the construction. Now that the
work is complete, it all looks fantastic and is
being utilised frequently by members and
visitors alike. Thanks also to our building
committee; Craig Allan, Mick Froude and Scott
Roney for their time and effort in overseeing
the project. 

A special mention to John Turner from
Townsville (friend of our Treasurer Mick
Babarovich) for taking on the lighting 
project, he has done an outstanding job with
the new lights - to be honest he had an
absolute mess to deal with, with the old ones
being so badly damaged and dangerous. It
was a lot more difficult than expected. Thanks
again John.

We have a working bee scheduled for Sunday
the 16th of February to tidy and organise our
front gardens and entrance to the club. This
needs a major overhaul, we would greatly
appreciate any help we can get and
encourage anyone interested to please
attend. Refreshments and sausage sizzle will
be supplied on completion.



Our outdoor patio renovations
are now complete with some
finishing touches to be made
in due course. This space is a
great addition to our Club and
we are optimistic that it will
bring in visitors and groups
keen for a fun, and friendly
game of bowls and a cold
beverage.

Club Renovations:



Bowls News:
Hello Bowlers,

Bowls Report February 2025

The 2025 competitive season is now well
underway with both Men’s and Ladies
Club 4’s Championships concluded.
Robyn McAnelly, Kelsey Wade, Jennie
Lonie and Liza Burgess are the 2025 Club
Ladies Fours Champions. In a great game
to watch, with some quality bowls on
show from both sides they overcame
runners up Tara Ferrier, Claire Schofield,
Sandra Boyce and Kathy Burgess.

In the Men’s competition congratulations
to Robbie Briglia, Nat Black (sub Scott
Roney), Paul Schofield and John Spiteri
who won the Men’s 4’s final in front of a
big crowd. This is their third straight win
of this title. It was a fantastic game that
went down to the very last end with the
scores tied at 18-18. Huge kudos to
runners up Mick Babarovich, Phil
McCanna, Craig Brown and Paul Parlevliet
who put in a great performance.
Both teams now go on to compete at
District level on the weekend of 12th April. 

The club have six sides competing in this
year’s Great 8’s Challenge competition
which runs all through until the middle of
March. Good luck to all the teams
involved.

Kind regards,

Paul Schofield
Bowls President

L to R - Kelsey Wade, Robyn McAnelly, Liza Burgess &
Jennie Lonie.

L to R - John Spiteri, Scott Roney, Paul Schofield &
Robbie Briglia.





Visitors to pay $5 for use of the greens
and mat and jack.

Hire bowls for members and visitors are
$10, reception will maintain the bowls for
hire. 

Bowls Hire:
Tuesday - Open Bowls 6:00pm

Wednesday - Open Bowls 1:00pm

Friday - Friendly Friday Triples 1:00pm

Roll ups - Every day from 10am

Bowls Days:

Coaching available to new members
by request. Phone the Club in staffed
office hours to book a session or
email;
reception@noosalawnsclub.com.au

Office hours Mon-Thurs; 10am - 3pm

Bowls Coaching:

February Bowls Calendar:

Wet Weather
Updates:
Please check our Facebook
page for game updates and
cancellations. We will
endeavour to give as much
notice as possible.
https://www.facebook.com/
NoosaLawnsClub

We will also update our online
bowls booking page, please
check the specific event for
changes.
https://www.noosalawnsclub.
com.au/bowls-calendar



BIRTHDAY!
Happy

to our January and
February born bowling

members...

Only $5!

Social
Membership:

January
1st - Jan Zemler

Walter Zemler

Bruno Zigliotto

2nd - Marilyn Cliff

Gavin Cummings

3rd - David Heale

4th - Tony Whelan

6th - Christopher

Topliff

8th - Stephen White

John Simmonds

9th - Alan Davis

Peter McMurrick

11th -Prue Cherry

12th - Ivan Ivanusec

Elizabeth Boucher

18th - Donald Orpin

19th - Dennis Burgess

23rd - Shannon

Milbourn

27th - Alfie Bartlett &

Janice Shooter

28th - John Clarke

Andrew Lonie

February
1st - Elisabeth Thompson

& Roger Smith

4th - Rodney Gunderson

6th - David Carrett

7th - Craig Lambert

8th - Peter Larke

13th - Bill White

18th - Terry Nash

19th - Darcy O’Neill

22nd - Ross Stewart

25th - Stephen Giles

28th - Greg Halloway

Corporate Bowls - 
We are seeking some of our bowling
members to assist with Corporate
Bowls evenings. Friday nights from
5:45pm starting March 7.

School Groups -
As some of you may be aware, we run
a school bowls program, these groups
of students come Monday - Friday,
primarily in the morning from 8:45am.

If you are able to assist with either of
the above, please contact Tony
McAnelly by email or phone;
tony@noosalawnsclub.com.au
Ph: 0438 132 880


